
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR YOU! 

 

TIDBITS of INFO 

 

 

> Teachers are really 
excited to see everyone 

> Mr. Wicks loves the 
Toronto Maple Leafs 
and Austin Matthews 

> Ms. West painted her 
house this summer by 
herself! 

> Mme Marie-Eve  toured 
NWT this summer, 
camping 

> Ms. Anne moved to a 
new house 

> Ms. Cheryl  teaches 
yoga! 

> Mr. Sonier renovated 
his house this summer 

> M. Olivier is from    
Quebec but calls           
Yellowknife home now! 

> Ms. Bromley loves  all 
things Harry Potter! 
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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Wow, it is finally about to happen!  The school is ready!  I know it has come down  the 11th hour but 

we are finally here.  It is hard to imagine what has happened the last 5/6 months.  ÉJHS is ready 

to start along side us.  Their teachers have been so very patient and resilient during this upheaval 

and I would like to extend my thanks to all of them for working through the stress and the anxiety 

of “not knowing”.  When will they get their stuff moved? When will they be able to get into a class-
room?, When will  they know  their schedule?.  Many frustrations will all be pushed aside when we 

see those smiling faces connecting with their friends and their teachers!  Thank you Graham, Jeff, 

Laura and ÉJHS staff for being sooooo patient! 

The challenges that we have had to go through as a community of learners has been immense.  In 

many ways, we will be forever changed.  How we deliver teachings to our children and the 

knowledge that our educators have gained has been enlightening for many. 

We have put many protocols and procedures in place and I ask that you be patient as we change 

how things are delivered.  Our plan is a dynamic one and we are always open to suggestions and 

willing to change things as new information comes our way. 

I am looking forward to connecting with new families and certainly our old ones, again.  Please 
make every effort to connect his year with your child’s teacher/s as I am sure they will want to 

keep you informed.   

A reminder of our traffic flow on the second page, along with the screening tool.  Again,  welcome 

to the 2020-2021 school year, I am sure that this will be a memorable one like 2019/2020.   

As always, I am only an email or phone call away. 

See you all tomorrow! 

Jeff  
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TRAFFIC FLOW—DROP OFF AND PICK UP TIMES ARE 8:00-8:20 & 3:20-3:40 

SCREENING PROTOCOL UPDATES 


